
PUBLIC NOTICE 

from the 

BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

623-374-9408 

2nd & Final scheduled interruption of water service to  

ALL CUSTOMERS 

on the eastside of I-17 for the Reynolds Road Project 

 

Tuesday, April17, 2018 

7:30 a.m.  

for approx. 4 hrs. 

(EXCEPT customers on Reynolds Road will be longer) 

 

 

We, again, thank you for your patience and understanding.   

This should complete the project. 

 

 

 

 

4/13/2018 




